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Rosendo Garza Selected to Receive Pro Bono Award from 
Connecticut Bar Association
Day Pitney Energy Associate Rosendo Garza, Jr., has been chosen as one of the 2023 recipients of The Honorable Anthony 

V. DeMayo Pro Bono Award given by the Connecticut Bar Association. Garza was selected for the award for his 

demonstrated dedication to the provision of legal services to those in need.

Garza handles energy matters, including regulatory, compliance and transactional matters. He is passionate about pro bono 

work, having represented military veterans, children and individuals seeking asylum.
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